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Commissioner Nathan Boyles to Host Town Hall Meeting, SR 4 / SR 189 Feasibility Study 

Baker, Fla. – Okaloosa County Commissioner Nathan Boyles (District 3) will host a Town 

Hall Meeting on May 3, 2021 to discuss the conclusions and recommendations of the 

Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) State Road 4 / State Road 189 Feasibility 

Study. The meeting Will be held at the Baker Recreation Community Center, located at 

5503 Highway 4; Baker, FL 32531, beginning at 5:30pm.   

The Purpose of the meeting is to discuss the conclusions and recommendations to 

include signaling, environmental impacts, build alternatives, right of way acquisitions 

and enhanced pedestrian bicycle facilities.  

“I look forward to meeting with the citizens in District 3 and gathering feedback and 

ideas on how the County can work to improve our transportation infrastructure,” said 

Okaloosa County Commissioner Nathan Boyles. 

Members of the media and interested public are invited to attend. Visit 

MyOkaloosa.com for additional details on this Public Notice and more.  

### 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT APRIL SARVER AT (850) 585-7059 OR AT 
ASARVER@MYOKALOOSA.COM 

CLICK HERE FOR MEDIA FILES 
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